
 

 
 

 
 

Notice of Intention to Amend  
Business Licensing By-law 332-2013, as amended,  
re: Licensing of Vendors of Consumer Fireworks 

 
The City of Brampton intends to amend Business Licensing By-law 332-2013 with 
regard to Schedule 13 relating to vendors of consumer fireworks. 
 
At its meeting on December 14, 2016 at 9:30 a.m., at the address below, City Council 
will consider a report and a by-law to address the following: 
 
o Definition of “Fireworks Retailer Course”, and 

o Requirement that consumer fireworks vendors complete annually, the 
Fireworks Retailer Course prior to a licence being issued, and 

o Requirement that licensed vendors of consumer fireworks ensure that at least 
one person from each business location has completed the Fireworks Retailer 
Course. 

Copies of the amending bylaw and the revised schedule are available from the City 
Clerk’s Office.  The Council agenda for December 14, 2016, which includes the report 
and draft by-law, may be viewed on the City’s website.   
 
Anyone interested in speaking at the Council meeting regarding the amendment to the 
Business Licensing By-law or making written submissions should contact the City 
Clerk’s Office, at the address below, no later than 4:30 p.m., December 13, 2016.  In 
the event that Council chooses to refer or defer consideration of this matter, no further 
public notice will be given. 
 
Questions and comments may be directed to: 
 
Wendi Hunter, Manager of Administrative Services and Elections 
City Clerk’s Office 
(905) 874-2139, wendi.hunter@brampton.ca 
 
Dated December 7, 2016 
 
P. Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON   L6Y 4R2  
905 874-2178 (voice), 905 874-2119 (fax), 905 874-2130 (TTY) 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
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